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8th May 2025 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach SATs week, I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your continued support 
throughout what has been a very important year for your child. 
 
The Year 6 SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) will take place next week, starting on 12/5/25, and will 
run from Monday to Thursday. These tests are a way for us to see how much your child has learned in 
reading, grammar, punctuation, spelling, and maths during their time in primary school. 
 
We understand that this can be an anxious time for both children and families, but we want to 
reassure you that we have worked hard to prepare the children in a calm, supportive environment. 
They have all put in a tremendous effort, and we are incredibly proud of the progress they’ve made. 
 
A few practical reminders: 
 

• Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8.30am every day. 
• A good night’s sleep and a healthy breakfast can make a big difference. 
• We will be offering a light breakfast in school before the tests each morning – details have been 

shared with your child. 
• If your child is unwell on any day, please contact the school office as early as possible. 

 
While SATs are important, they are only one part of your child’s journey. They do not measure their 
creativity, kindness, determination, or the many other things that make them special. Whatever the 
outcomes, we are proud of who they are and how far they have come. 
 
Thank you again for your support. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get 
in touch. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Sarah Joyce 
Headteacher  
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